
      

 

 

 

 

Having served in the military, this community is very close to my heart. For this 

reason, we are currently raising funds and requesting grants in order to provide a 

discounted rate to military members and their families. Our goal is to have this 

scholarship opportunity available by the end of 2015.  

 

Lastly, thank you to those who were able to give us online reviews! We greatly 

appreciate your time and feedback. If you missed it last quarter, simply click on 

the Yelp and Google+ icons above to submit your review of VIP. 

 

Thank you for making VIP the best rehab facility in San Diego! 

David Charbonnet, President & Patient 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VIP NeuroRehab Quarterly 

We hope you all had a 

wonderful 4th of July!  

 

VIP had another exciting 

quarter, take a look!  We are 

looking forward to finishing up 

the summer strong. 

 

Enjoy! 

A Note from the President 

 

 

• MAY- VIP repaired the BTE 

Primus and many patients 

began benefiting from this 

amazing machine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• JUNE: VIP had its largest 

month of therapy sessions and 

enjoyed seeing a few past 

patients come back for a 

summer session 

 

•JULY: VIP launched Community 

Events Board, located at VIP 

by the main desk, to promote 

all neuro related groups & 

events 

*For details on any of these 

highlights, please contact us! 

 

 

 

New Member of the VIP Team!  
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Some of you may have noticed a 

new face around VIP! We are 

excited to announce that Margarita 

has joined the VIP team! 

Margarita joined VIP as an Exercise 

Kinesiologist and is a wonderful 

asset to our team. She is currently 

working on Mondays and Fridays by 

appointment only. 

We are proud to say that our rehab 

team is the best around and know 

she will be a great addition!  

As we celebrated the 4th of July this weekend, we would like to 

take a moment and say THANK YOU from our team at VIP to our 

current military, past military, and their families who have 

sacrificed so much for this country. 

 

They are the reason we are able to continue celebrating our 

independence!   

 

 

 

PATIENT REMINDER: 

We know the summer 
is a busy time for 

everyone, but please 
be on time to your 

therapy session! 

Due to an increase in 
patients, we are 

unable to make up 
missed time due to 
tardiness after your 
scheduled session. 

Thank you! 

  

 7340 Trade Street, Suite F 

San Diego, CA 92121 

858-689-9643 

 

www.vipneurorehab.org 

VIPNeuroRehab@gmail.com 
 

 

VIP NeuroRehabilitation Center is 

a non-profit 501(c)(3) 

organization, EIN 45-3623205. 

http://www.yelp.com/biz/vip-neurorehabilitation-center-san-diego
https://plus.google.com/u/0/+Vipneurorehab/about
mailto:VIPNeuroRehab@gmail.com

